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JOIN OUR 
PRAYER CHAIN

Pray for the 
needs of our 

congregation, or 
submit prayer 
requests and 
praise items! 

Head to our 
website and click 
on “Contact Us” 

and fill out a 
contact form. 

Or connect with 
our church 

office: 
prayer@deer 

parkchurch.ca

While our nursery 
is still closed, there 
is a baby changing 

table in the Cafe, 
or in the accessible 

washrooms in 
the foyer.

 This Week at DPC
Sunday, March 21 MicroChurch Service, 9am, Sanctuary

Worship Services, 10:15 & 11:30am, Sanctuary

Monday The Christian Faith: Theology in the Time of 
Pandemic with Ben Elliott, 7pm, Sanctuary

Young Professionals, 7pm, Youth Room

Tuesday Middle School Ministry, 7pm, Sanctuary

Wednesday Men’s Prayer, 7am, Cafe
High School Ministry, 7pm, Sanctuary

Saturday Prayer for DPC, 8:30am, Fireside Room

Sunday, March 28
Palm Sunday

MicroChurch Service, 9am, Sanctuary
Worship Services, 10:15 & 11:30am, Sanctuary
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This Weekend March 21: 
Serving One Another Like Jesus Served

John 13:1-17
Ben Elliott, Lead Pastor

Next Weekend March 28:
Jesus Sees the Heart: Judas & Peter

John 13:18-38
Ben Elliott, Lead Pastor

Palm Sunday



We are so happy that you’ve joined us this weekend! If there’s anything we can do 
to help you feel more at home with us, please let us know by filling out a 

Connection Card and dropping it in the offering boxes in the foyer. 
WELCOME 

TO DPC

Dear Church family, thank you so much for your prayers, cards, flowers and food this past month. 
The surgery went well, recuperating time is a little longer. I am overwhelmingly blessed to be part of a 

great fellowship. God is good! -Deloras Selinger

COVID Bridal Shower for Ryan Friesen & Fiancé Rebekah Krahn
We would like to show our love and support for this young couple as they are getting married on 

May 22. Unfortunately, we are not able to host a normal bridal shower for Rebekah. Instead, we are 
asking you to drop off gift cards or money at the church office (Monday-Friday, 8:30am-3:30pm) for 

Walmart, Costco or Bed, Bath & Beyond. If you have any questions please contact Shelly Collier 
(403-506-9911). Let’s show this couple some Deer Park love! Thank you!

Surprise 90th Birthday Cards for Mary Wenger
Mary is turning 90 years old at the end of this month, and her children are going to surprise her and 
celebrate her with 90 birthday cards from friends and family. If you would like to give Mary a card, 

please drop it off at the church office (Monday-Friday, 8:30am-3:30pm), or on Sunday mornings before 
March 25. Thank you!

Easter is coming!
The journey to Easter resurrection 

Sunday is traditionally called Lent and 
begins 40 days before Easter. Just like 

we spend time before Christmas in 
Advent preparing ourselves for the birth 

of Christ, we take time during Lent to 
prepare ourselves for Christ’s 

resurrection.

This year, we are inviting the whole 
congregation to prepare for the 

resurrection with a series of daily 
readings. Download the app 

“Discipleship Bands”, click on the book 
icon in the app, and find the study 

called “Listen to Him.”

More information here: 
deerparkchurch.ca/easter

Baptism
If you are 

interested in 
being baptized, 
please connect 

with Pastor
 Andrew: 

andrew@deer-
parkchurch.ca. 

Family News


